
From:   Brian Kavalar   

To:   Behnam Ghaffari   
Date:   June 21, 2013

Subject:   FCC File No. 0575-EX-ST-2013
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

Mr. Ghaffari, we are currently processing the check to to be mailed out by next week for the $60
application fee.    

Thanks.

Brian Kavalar
Raytheon IIS
317.306.7793
brian_r_kavalar@raytheon.com


